
From:

Subject: NYM/2021/0691/CVC- Sandfield House Farm, Sandsend Road, Sandsend
Date: 08 October 2021 08:57:46

Dear Megan,
 
                   The bat licence has not yet been received, please re-consult once this has
been sent to planning.
 
Regards,
 
Holly Ramsden
Conservation Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York YO62 5BP




